
     

September 9th, 2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

     Dear Parents, 

     Thanks to all who were able to make it to the first PTO General 

Meeting last week.  It’s good to visit and hear about all of the great 

things that this group does for our students and teachers.  Our major 

fundraiser is happening next Friday-the Jag-A-Thon!  I hope you’ll come 

and volunteer (if SafeParish approved) or you’re welcome to come and 

just walk with your child’s class.  It’s always a great morning to enjoy 

our school community.  We will be dismissing everyone at noon, so 

please make any necessary alternative transportation plans if your child 

normally rides the bus. Both bus systems (Oak Hills & CPS) have other 

routes around noontime and won’t be picking up students. 

     All of our students are being tested in Reading and Math using 

iReady.  These tests help to measure each child’s individual academic 

growth.  All of our elementary schools in the Archdiocese are required 

to test each student three times during the year.  Testing is in 

September, January, and May.  When our September tests are 

completed, we will send you the results. 

     Everyone has been invited to honor Our Lady of Fatima on the 13
th
 

of each month (May-October) praying the Rosary at one of our (FMHE) 

Parish Family churches.  This month it will be held right here in our 

beautiful St. Antoninus Rosary Garden, at 7p.m. (Friday).  All ages are 

welcome.  There will be time for snacks and family fellowship afterward 

too.  We hope to have a great crowd!  

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

      

      

       



UPCOMING DATES 

September 16th Fall Picture Day– details to come 

September 19th Athletic Meeting– Schott Field– 8:30 pm 

September 20th Jag A Thon– 12:00 dismissal 

September 30th No School– Inservice Day 

October 8th New Student Open House– 6:00-7:30 

October 17th Conferences– No School 

October 18th Conferences– No School 

October 21st No School 

October 31st Halloween Parade-details to come 

 

 FORGOTTEN ITEMS 

If your child forgot their lunch, water bottle, eyeglasses, or medication, a parent can drop off the item 
on the table in the main lobby of school.  Please make sure to label or put a note on the item with your 
child’s name.  You MAY NOT bring forgotten projects, computers, or school supplies. 

Parents can sign-up at www.RedwoodPrep.com by clicking on the 'Sign Up' button on the website 

 SAFE PARISH TRAINING 
Hi everyone!! With all the volunteer opportunities being posted/sent out - we wanted to remind you 
that all volunteers MUST be trained.in Safe Parish.  You can access the training here: https://
www.aocsafeenvironment.org/ 
The code when registering is: protectcincy  If you have any questions about the training please reach 
out to Beth Bolin bollin@saintantoninus.org     Thank you again to all our volunteers!! 
 
 USED UNIFORM INFORMATION 
Thank you to everyone who was able to help with the Fall Used Uniform Sale last week! Despite still 
not having much uniform plaid we still sold a good amount of gently used items to our school families 
for a great price! The sale brought in about $225 for PTO, so I would say it was another successful 
sale!! 

There will be a sale before the March 12th, 2025 PTO meeting this coming spring, to get ready for 
shorts & skorts season to return in April! Gently used uniform items will be collected the week before 
the sale in March of 2025, so please hang onto donations as your children out-grow them and help 
support PTO and our school families again this spring. 

 

 

https://redwoodprep-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/2GXkmAzbIS17cwpqPqNMTwSjSNqCzKKvFSr6tZKnXbW5JLootkQEk_sdJoxSYejriP3km0KlnUYoYFpLYM1OjSO00Rqm24jrDuwZWjMcmMW_8--kgXcGwuZZqRMteYvmt-rjQKywteotjoMI06tZWn_I1__3kCLDnDYxpfVApQFbA2Q6_NkFB5udLmmRaXGZv1F9HMWZY2ltfc3_oenY
https://www.aocsafeenvironment.org/
https://www.aocsafeenvironment.org/
mailto:bollin@saintantoninus.org


 HSPT INFORMATION 

This HSPT course covers all 5 sections of the test: Verbal Skills, Reading, Mathematics, Quantitative 
Skills and Language.  The course begins with a comprehensive assessment exam, and the rest of the 
course focuses on learning content.  By program’s end, students know how to tackle every type of 
problem on the HSPT – and effectively manage their time and the test.   
The course will be taught on November 2nd and November 9th at St. Xavier High School from 
8:00 am to 12:00 pm or 12:30 to 4:30 pm.  

513-300-8608 or jake.rudemiller@gmail.com  

 ROSARY SERVICE 

Your family is invited to a Rosary service for the strengthening of our Family of the Most Holy Eucha-
rist. Our event will begin at 7 PM on Friday, September 13, 2024 in the St. Antoninus Rosary Garden--
located between the church and the school, facing the north/Julmar parking lot. The rosary service 
will last approximately half an hour and be followed with socializing and light refreshments in the 
Outdoor Classroom outside of the Adoration chapel. Brian Hellmann, St. Antoninus parishioner, will 
be our DJ for the evening. Please bring your lawn chairs and plan to stay awhile to get to know your 
extended FMHE family. 

 CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER 

Please see the attached fundraiser for Chipotle. 
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